

## **MEDIA RELEASE**

Monday 20th April, 2020 8:25pm

## **BMX VICTORIA VOTE YES TO AUSCYCLING**

This evening Victorian BMX Clubs met as part of a Special General Meeting to vote on resolutions to join the new National Peak Sporting Body for two wheeled sport AusCycling when it commences later this year.

The vote was a unanimous yes in favour of joining.

BMX Victoria now join the 6 previous BMX states who voted yes at the BMXA SGM and Mountain Bike Australia members as part of the new entity.

Until the new entity commences operations, BMX Victoria will remain the recognised State Sports Association servicing the sport of BMX in Victoria for member clubs.

\*\*END RELEASE\*\*

For further information on above release please contact BMXV General Manager – Craig Campbell via <a href="mailto:office@bmxv.com.au">office@bmxv.com.au</a> or on 0415 682 496